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Richland High School Returns 58 Students to their Home School 
 
ORANGE, Calif., February 8, 2011–The Orange Unified School District is pleased to 
announce that last week Richland High School returned 58 students to their home school 
after they recovered missing credits.  Students entering Richland have the opportunity to 
recover missing credits and either return to their home school or graduate early once 
they have completed all requirements. 
 
Each student entering Richland is given an Academic Plan to follow.  They agree to 
complete the courses listed and once completed they are eligible to return to their home 
school or remain at Richland to graduate.  These 58 students completed all classes 
necessary to make the transfer possible.  Counselors from the four high schools met with 
the Richland students prior to their transfer back to insure a smooth transition. 
 
Eleven students elected to remain at Richland and graduated early.   
 
Ed Madrid, Richland High School Principal stated, “Richland is a credit recovery school 
where students can find success only when they are willing to work for their success.  
Good attendance and work equals success.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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